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November 2019 Admin Message  
 
Our school community had a lot to be grateful for during the month of October; a month of Thanksgiving and 
Faith. We celebrated an amazing mass at St. Stephen’s Parish on October 8th, which was lead by our grade 
eight students. All of the students were on their best behaviour and the guests that attended Mass made a 
point of sharing that with our staff; we are so thankful for the amazing student body that we have. We also 
had the opportunity to offer a Baptism Information Evening for those families that wanted to inquire about the 
Baptism process, as well as a Rosary Celebration at St. Joseph’s High School for our grade five students. 
 

On top of that, we were able to recognize some of our students for the amazing things that they are doing 
each and every day! The month of October focused on the Sacred Teaching of Courage. We had a wonderful 
school BGR8! celebration in our gymnasium where we were able to recognize those students demonstrating 
Courage each and every day. This day was also highlighted with some fun and exciting Halloween activities 
while the students were all dressed up! 
 

Now that Thanksgiving and Halloween have passed, we begin to look toward Advent and Christmas (I can’t 
believe I am saying that already). Before we get there, however, we have the month of November. During this 
month, we have quite a few things to look forward to.  
 

Firstly, we have our Parent-Teacher Interviews on November 6th and 7th from 4:30-7:30. This is such a great 
opportunity to connect with your child’s teachers and learn about all the great things that they are doing in the 
classroom each day. These are evenings that teachers always look forward to, as it is a great opportunity to 
share how great they think your child is and how they plan on helping them achieve success this school year. 
If you have any questions about your child’s interview process, please make sure to connect with your child’s 
teacher. 
 

We also have some celebrations in the month of November. On Friday, November 7th, we take time to 
remember those that sacrificed, or continue to sacrifice their lives to keep us safe here in Canada. We will 
have our Remembrance Day celebration at 9am and we would love for you to come and join us this day. 
Secondly, we also have our BGR8! celebration on November 29th at 10am, which is also our pyjama day! 
Please feel free to come and help our school community to recognize the great things that our students do 
each and every day in our building!  
 

Academically, our school focus remains on literacy, numeracy and keeping our school as a safe and caring 
place. Our staff will continue to grow in their literacy and numeracy instruction, as well as identifying areas for 
growth in our classes, and providing effective intervention strategies to help our school achieve success.  
 

We have had a great first couple of months with a tremendous amount of successes! Our goal is to continue 
on this bright path for our students and our community. At any point, if you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact us!  
 

God bless! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
       
 

Ike Hanna      Angela Ward                                          Josh Keith 
Principal        Vice-Principal          Assistant Principal 


